
 

 

Year 6 Remote Education Timetable | Spring 1                    

 

Year Six (Week Commencing Monday 4th January 2021) 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Maths 
Decimals 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 
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Decimals 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Decimals 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Decimals 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Maths 
Decimals 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 
English 

Macbeth 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

English 
Macbeth 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Macbeth 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Macbeth 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

English 
Macbeth 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

Geography 
Biomes 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

Science 
Evolution and Inheritance 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

Geography 
Biomes 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

Science 
Evolution and Inheritance 

Click on the link to go to the 
lesson for the day. 

Watch the video then pause it 
to follow the instructions. 

Record your answers in your 
Purple Book. 

 

PSHE 
Dreams and Goals-Careers 

and the World of Work 
Click on the link to go to the 

lesson for the day. 
Watch the video then pause it 

to follow the instructions. 
Record your answers in your 

Purple Book. 
 

 
Children are expected to read daily using their books or access their Oxford Owl and Myon accounts. 
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